
Dear partners, 

  

Mendel University in Brno would be pleased to welcome your students to join our Mendel 
Summer School 2020 filled with amazing programme and activities. The Summer School will 
take place at Mendel University in Brno in July 2020 (28. 6. - 27.7.).  

  

It is said a study experience in Brno is a must. The students can take part in the unique cultural 
program and visit other countries apart from the Czech Republic such as Hungary, Austria and 
Slovakia! The Summer School focuses on the Theory of Political Science, Economy, 
International Relations, Sociology and Environmental Studies.  

  

If you are interested in this opportunity, you can find detailed information on our 
website Mendel Summer School  

  

If you have any questions or problems, do not hesitate to contact the MSS coordinators at 
summerschool@mendelu.cz. 

  

We look forward to welcoming your students in Brno! 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Ing. Katerina Mlejnkova 

 

International Relations Office  | Zahraniční oddělení 

 

http://intranet.pef.mendelu.cz/mss/

